Roseburg Public Schools

Eastwood Elementary
2022-2023

Dear Eastwood Parents,

All school supplies for Eastwood Elementary students
have been purchased and will be in the classrooms on
the first day of school.

We ask that each student contribute $15.00 to cover
costs.

We believe you will find that to be a very affordable
option for the purchase of school supplies.

The only items your child needs to bring is a backpack
with their name in it and a pair of headphones - not
earbuds.

HEastwood Elementary Staff



